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DATE: February 15, 2001 %\ o ‘w“—x
TO: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting =t = ::
FROM: Waiter D’Haeseleer, Director, Division of Competitive Services }%?Z ':; {3

Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services D )

RE: Close Docket Request for 010019-TP

On January 3, 2001, Sprint-Florida Incorporated filed with this Commission a
request for approval of a Resale agreement with CAT Communications International d/b/a
CCI. By letter dated February 12, 2001, Sprint-Florida Incorporated requested withdrawal
of their original petition, as CAT Communications International d/b/a CCl is not currently
licensed to operate in the state of Florida.

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter,
pursuant to Section 2.0 .
withdrawn and the

of the APM, staff requests that the original petition be
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CC: Division of Legal Services
Sprint, Susan Masterton
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